Good evening,

I hope this message finds you well.  Thank you for expressing an interest in the design, development and deployment of the Teacher and Principal Professional Growth and Evaluation System. Congratulations you have been selected to participate in this outstanding opportunity.  The work ahead will prove to be exciting, challenging, and rewarding.

You will receive a follow-up message this week outlining next steps and details about an upcoming information session.  The message will also include your selected approach and a list designated schools.  If you have not completed the “rationale” or “expressed intent” sections of the application please do so as soon as possible.  

We will do our best to create consistent and timely communication as this opportunity unfolds.  Congratulations and thank you for your dedication and commitment to the development of our professional growth and evaluation system.   If you have questions please contact me at michael.dailey@education.ky.gov or 502-564-1479. 

Sincerely,


Michael D. Dailey
Director
Educator Quality & Diversity
Kentucky Department of Education
Frankfort, KY  40601
michael.dailey@education.ky.gov 

The Kentucky Department of Education wants your input on the agency’s customer service efforts. Please take a moment to complete an online survey, which may be accessed at http://www.education.ky.gov/FormServ/Default.aspx?ID=kde_customer_survey. All responses will remain anonymous.

